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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE:  May 9, 2017 

 

TO:  Denton Mobility Committee 

 

FROM: Mark Nelson, Transportation Director    

 

SUBJECT: Neighborhood Meeting on Transportation Projects - Pecan Creek Elementary 

 

On May 4, from 6 – 7 p.m. the City of Denton held a neighborhood meeting to provide updates 

on various current and planned road projects in and around the Villages of Carmel and The 

Preserve at Pecan Creek neighborhoods. Some specific roads include: Post Oak, Mayhill, 

Edwards, Pockrus Page and the Post Oak Bridge from the I-35 Express project.  

 

Due to the submittal deadline for the Mobility Committee backup, staff was unable to provide 

meeting notes and/or outcomes as part of this report.  Staff will have preliminary meeting notes 

and a status on any action items requested as part of the staff report on this item.  Should you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 940.349.7702. 

 


